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Comments

Details on your candidature

I am a resident in Anaesthesia and Intensive Care Medicine at the University of Modena
and Reggio Emilia, with a strong academic background and active research engagement in
critical care. My education and clinical training have been consistently oriented toward
intensive care, with a particular focus on sepsis, severe infections, immunomodulatory
therapies, and evidence-based strategies to improve outcomes in critically ill patients. I
was awarded a research fellowship and have actively contributed to international,
multicentre projects, with over 26 peer-reviewed publications in high-impact journals.
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These activities have allowed me to gain substantial experience in research methodology,
collaborative work, and knowledge dissemination.

My professional experience combines residency training in tertiary ICUs with strong
involvement in clinical research, including prospective studies, retrospective analyses, and
consensus projects addressing complex challenges such as septic shock, ventilator-
associated pneumonia, and COVID-19. These topics are fully aligned with ESICM’s
mission to advance knowledge and improve patient care in intensive care medicine.

I have participated in congress activities, abstract presentations, and collaborative
working groups, reinforcing my motivation to foster active involvement of young
intensivists in ESICM initiatives.

As member of the NEXT Committee, I would envisage my function as one of coordination,
inclusivity, and innovation. My priorities would be to strengthen the integration of young
intensivists within ESICM activities, enhance networking opportunities across Europe, and
support educational and scientific projects tailored to early-career members. I would also
seek to promote diversity and inclusiveness, ensuring that all voices are represented, and
to build bridges between NEXT and other ESICM committees to increase the visibility and
impact of young physicians’ contributions.

In this role, I would be strongly committed to fostering mentorship, facilitating
involvement in multicentre research projects, and promoting new educational formats
(including digital platforms and interactive training). These initiatives would help the
NEXT Committee to serve as a true incubator of future leaders in intensive care medicine.

I believe my background, international collaborative experience, and dedication to
education and research make me well-suited to serve in this position, and I am eager to
contribute to the future development of ESICM through the NEXT Committee.

Financial interests

Description

no financial interest to declare

Source

Academic interests

Description

11/09/2025 07:44 esicm.org/wp-content/plugins/election/pdf.php?candidate_id=428765

https://www.esicm.org/wp-content/plugins/election/pdf.php?candidate_id=428765 2/3



My academic interests are focused on critical care medicine, with particular attention to
sepsis, severe infections, and immunomodulatory therapies. I am actively involved in
clinical and translational research in these areas, with publications and collaborations
supported by research projects in intensive care. These activities represent academic
interests as they directly relate to my ongoing research and professional development.

Declare no conflict of interest
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